
 
 
 
 
26 May 2020 
 
Subject: Notification of the postponement of subscription and payment period of rights to purchase 
additional T-R (Updated) 
 
 Thai NVDR Co., Ltd (Thai NVDR) would like to inform the cancellation of the subscription and 
payment period of rights to purchase additional T-R during 1 - 2 June 2020. This is due to T Engineering 
Corporation Public Company Limited announcement on 22 May 2020 that the company would like to 
postpone the subscription and payment period of rights to purchase additional T. The company will 
further notify to the shareholders after the shareholders' meeting has resolved to approve the 
authorization to the company’s managing director to postpone and fix the date for subscription and 
payment period of rights to purchase additional T.  
 
 After the company informs the new subscription and payment period of rights to purchase 
additional T, Thai NVDR will further inform NVDR holders of the new subscription and payment period 
of rights to purchase additional T-R. 
 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact Thai NVDR Company 
Limited at 02-009-9433 - 43. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Thai NVDR Company Limited 
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